
THANK YOU BIG W

Huge thanks from the youth and community of Mooroobool.

Recently donated goods brought huge smiles and planning

for Youth Yarns and afterschool activities for the

Mooroobool Park and Mooroobool Hub by the youth.  First

session preference from their BigW donation was Ten Pin

Bowling and Serious-High-Energy-Ping-Pong. Showing

awesome teamwork and initiative, we are off to a super

start!!! I hope this finds you all well with extended thanks for

your heart and hands in support. 

PARTNERS WORKSHOP

SPAYC+PLACE INDUCTION

The SPAYC+PLACE

Partnership Group

participated in a full day

workshop. The purpose of

the meeting was to align

current needs with the

Cairns Safer Street

objectives. 

 

FEBRUARY 2021 UPDATE
18 Service Providers and Facilitators attended the

SPAYC PLACE induction. Introduction to the
SPAYC+PLACE Program gives each new members a

great understanding of the values underpinning
Cairns Safer Streets collaboration and the focus on
community safety and connections. The induction

streamlines the understanding of operational
guidelines and provides each member the

opportunity to meet other facilitators and partners
who also attended.  


